
Parents are welcome to visit the school at anytime during 
the school day.  They must first sign in at the computer in 
the front office and print a visitor or volunteer 
badge.  This is for the protection of  all.   
We always welcome any volunteer hours that you would 
like to give to our school.  We always appreciate the help, 
either in the volunteer room and/or helping the teachers. 


